
 

 

INTENT TO AWARD 
  

 
Date:  February 4, 2021  
 
To:  All Bidders 
 
From:  Keith Roland, Buyer 

DHHS Central Procurement 
 
RE:  RFP 6303-Z1 External Quality Review  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is to notify all bidders who responded to the above-referenced Request for Proposals that DHHS 
intends to award contracts to HSAG. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Department of Health and Human Services. 


